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Student Government Association 
Bakersfield College 

 

Dear Selection Committee, 

I am writing to share my interest in serving as the Student Organization Funding Manager 
for Bakersfield College Student Government Association (BCSGA). I believe my experience and 
dedication to students will help me represent our campus community in a positive and 
meaningful way. The advantage that I can bring to the table for the BC community is to provide 
the answers for pressing issues and to create a well-balanced future for all the clubs on campus, 
especially when it comes to supporting them in their financial needs.  

I have interned at Ashmore and Gray CPA’s and learned the key factors of financial 
education/literacy, budgeting, customer service, organization, planning, telephone etiquette, and 
much more. I am currently attending BC with a focus in finance, which is a key factor as to why 
I have such a strong interest in pursuing this role with the BCSGA, as I see I can contribute much 
of what I have learned and am currently learning, to the benefit of the Student Organizations here 
on campus. I am also currently serving as the President for The First Renegades Club here at BC, 
as collaboratively partnered with the Native American Student Support Success Program 
(NASSSP). In this role I have learned the value of teamwork and how to bring ideas forward for 
the benefit of the group. I have a strong background in speaking up for the needs of others. In 
this role I have learned the value of teamwork and how to bring ideas forward for the benefit of 
the group.  

If chosen, I will work to listen to ALL students and bring their concerns and ideas to the 
table. I will do my best to make sure every voice counts and that the student body is represented 
fairly. I will approach this role with respectful commitment and a genuine desire to improve our 
college. The reason behind having a student government at Bakersfield College is to not only 
contribute and collaborate to the betterment of their educational environment, but also to aid in 
conversation between the student body and college administration. It is more effective of being 
on the same playing field to communicate with other students. 

Thank you for considering my letter of intent. I look forward to the opportunity to serve. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Frankie Dirden 

 


